
Don Kelly
Topsham 
LD 566
I would like to voice my opposition to this bill. I see no reason to change the auto 
inspection to an electronic system, which will only increase costs and the system we 
have is doing the job just fine. If anything should be done auto inspections should be 
reduced to every other year.


